
Permanent African representation on
the UN Security Council is a matter of
urgency: UK statement at the UN
Security Council

Statement by Lord Collins of Highbury, Minister for Africa and the UN, at the
UN Security Council meeting on enhancing Africa’s effective representation in
the UN Security Council.
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